
The Five Rivers District Leadership Team would like to invite 

you to join with all the churches of the Five Rivers District in a 

special offering to support ministry to the Children & Youth of 

the district.  This offering will go in equal parts to:  

 

Camp Chippewa  
 

and to the 
Five Rivers      

District Council on  

Youth Ministry 

Offering date: 

Thank you from the Youth and Children 

who will benefit from the funds raised 

through this special offering. 

Camp Chippewa 

Project Revolution 


